
 
 

Dong Hanh-CLC Katrina Solidarity Fund Distribution Report 
 

               October 26th, 2005  
 
The Dong Hanh-CLC Katrina Solidarity Fund had received a total of $50,606.00 (Fifty thousand six 
hundred and  six US dollar) from: The Vietnamese Eucharistic Crusaders of Seattle, Washington; 
Jesuit Communities in Tacoma, Washington; CLC members of English, Hispanic, Korean, Viet-
CLC in Europe and Vietnamese Regions, plus associates and family.  The donation came from 
London of England, Montreal, Ottawa and Toronto of Canada, Alaska, and every town and city in 
the USA.  We would like to thank God for making us compassionated and generous.  We also would 
like to thank every one for the kindness and the outpouring of love by sending in money for the 
Katrina hurricane relief efforts.   
 
The Dong Hanh’s Katrina Relief centers in Austin, Houston, and Dallas had worked diligently in 
selecting following relief centers, churches, individuals and Dong Hanh’s families in New 
Orleans to transfer your entire precious donation:  
For Emergency Relief Efforts: 

The St. Michael Home center in Baton Rouge Louisiana 
The Vietnamese Dominican Sister center in Houston 
The Mother of Perpetual Help Catholic church in Dallas, Texas  
The Buddhist Zen Temple of Venerable Tuong Lien in Houston. 
The Lua Viet organization for their collaboration with Buddhist, Protestant and Catholic 
    leaders to provide emergency relief in Biloxi Mississippi and Bayou la Batre of Alabama. 
The pastor of Queen of Vietnam Church in New Orleans – Rev. Vien Nguyen 
Rev. Michael Nam Nguyen of New Orleans. 

For Rebuilding Efforts: 
The New Orleans Province of the Society of Jesus. 
The Lien Doan Cong Giao Vietnam – Hoa Ky 
Youth and Young Adults community Phu Dong, New Orleans.  
Youth and Young Adults community Phuong Hoang, New Orleans.  
Families and members of the Len Duong community, New Orleans. 

 
About 60% of the Solidarity Fund is transferred to Dong Hanh members and their families (Len 
Duong community) in the New Orleans.  From The Len Duong community’s suggestion, a 
portion of the money are designated for purchasing tools and power generator to share among 
themselves in their communal and collaborated effort in helping each others rebuilding their 
flooded home.  For the two Youth and Young Adults communities: Phu Dong and Phuong 
Hoang, the money are reserved for members’ formation and their operational fund. 
 
We are extremely privileged from being trusted with your donation.  The Dong Hanh-CLC 
Katrina Solidarity Fund plans to bring a closure to its operation by the end of October, 2005.      
 
May God bless you and your family. 

 
   Trung Q. Pham 

Dong Hanh Treasurer  


